Planning Act 2008: Operational review
of the NSIP regime

News story

Housing Minister Christopher Pincher launches operational review of the
Nationally Significant Infrastructure Project (NSIP) regime.

NSIP Reform Programme

FASTER | BETTER | GREENER

Minister of State for Housing Christopher Pincher MP is launching an
operational review of the NSIP regime as part of a speech at the National
Infrastructure Planning Association (NIPA) summer conference on 7 July 2021.

The operational review forms part of the National Infrastructure Planning
Reform Programme. In advance of his speech, Minister Pincher wrote a letter
to NIPA members introducing the reform programme and setting out how
important it will be for all those who use or interact with the NSIP regime
to work together to make the operational review a success.

See the Annex to the Minister’'s letter for further details of the National
Infrastructure Planning Reform Programme and a road map of reforms.

We have been working closely with MHCLG in developing the review proposals
and are keen that the review, building on our experience of operating the
Planning Act 2008 for more than 12 years, will provide useful input.

Contact InfrastructurePlanning@communities.gov.uk if you’d like to register
for notifications to be kept informed about the programme.
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